



Seeks to better understand an environmental issue related to watersheds (i.e., plastics
and microplastics, flooding, erosion, contamination, water quality, etc.) 

Highlights a green and/or nature-based solution to the issues 

Explores an example of current or past local advocacy  

The poster session is a great opportunity for presenters to engage field professionals, local
leaders, and community members with their efforts and projects. We invite all who are
interested in showcasing their work or a local project that…
 

We encourage those who wish to participate to bring their poster to the Watershed Center
on the morning of or before Feb. 10 so that posters can be displayed throughout the entire
day of the conference.  

Poster Session (Feb. 10 @ 4 p.m.)     SUBMISSION DEADLINE: FEB. 6

The Watershed Conference is an opportunity for learning, brainstorming, discussing, and
planning solutions to the problems facing New Jersey’s watersheds. 

In 2023, the conference will focus on updates to the Municipal Separate Storm Sewer
System (MS4) permit in New Jersey, regional solutions to address polluted stormwater
runoff and flooding, environmental justice, and the need for community-wide action.  

CALL FOR POSTERS!

The Sixth Annual Watershed
Conference

Event Details 



February 10  & 17, 2023 | 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Hybrid (In-Person and Virtual Options)

Physical Address: 31 Titus Mill Road, Pennington NJ 
Event Contact: Pri Oliveira (poliveira@thewatershed.org)

Interested in attending the whole conference? You can register and find scholarships on
our website: thewatershed.org/conference

What is the main topic of your poster? Please provide a short summary. If it was a
research study, please provide your hypothesis and results.  

How does your main topic or study relate to watershed-related issues, solutions,
and/or advocacy? 

If you are interested in displaying at the poster session, please contact us at
poliveira@thewatershed.org by Feb. 6 with brief answers to the following questions:  

mailto:poliveira@thewatershed.org

